From: Dennis Checkley] 
Sent: 19 November 2016 16:50
To: Bob Neville
Subject: Planning Application: 16/02030/F

Dear Mr Neville

Planning Application: 16/02030/F | Erection of a single storey building providing 3 No en-suite letting rooms - The Pheasant Pluckers Inn Burdrop Banbury OX15 5RQ
The applicant has now made 20 plus applications to try and get this site developed into a housing estate, the current application for 3 letting bedrooms has no merit for the area will not help the pub financially and takes away parking spaces which are essential for the running of a pub.
I would also remind the planning officers that the application site is in a conservation area, next to a grade 2 listed house and also in an area of outstanding natural beauty.
The proposed 3 holiday lets lacking any form of character would not enhance Burdrop in any way or form.
PLEASE Refuse the application.
Dennis Checkley
